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7th June 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to tell you about our exciting Years 3 & 4 music performance this term; 

Dragon Connects ‘24 at St. George’s, Borough on Friday 21st June at 1pm where a massed 

children’s choir from 5 schools will perform together and hear professional trumpeter, violin 

and piano artists. We will leave school at 9.15am and return before the end of the school 

day. Children will require a packed lunch, please remember no sweets, chocolate, nuts and 

no fizzy/flavoured drinks.  If you require a school packed lunch, please indicate on the reply 

slip below and return to school no later than Tuesday 11th June 2024. 

This event involves joining forces with other schools’ children’s choirs, collaborating with 

professional artists to provide an exciting and varied musical performance. Parents and 

family are warmly invited to attend.  

Any questions please don't hesitate to ask Mr. Pix or Kris. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Jonathon Pix (Music Teacher) 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Dragon Connects Reply Slip  Years 3 & 4 

 

□ I give permission for my child____________________________________ Year 

Group____________ to attend the above Trip on Friday 21st June 2024. 

□ I would like the school to provide a packed lunch  

 

Parent Signature:…………………………………………………………………..…   

Please return this slip to the school office only 
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